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As 2015 winds down with the festive holiday season still 

in swing, allow us to pause for just a moment to 

transmit to each of our loyal customers and partners as 

well as to those who have recently joined us –our 

sincere gratitude and appreciation for your business 

and cooperation this year and also  to extend our best 

wishes for  a … 

Merry Christmas and 

Happy, Healthy, New 

Year 2016! 

 

With the dawn of this new year, Intermed XP will 

continue to share news, ideas and viewpoints about the 

future with you in the hope of renewing and improving 

the wellbeing of your animals with innovative products, 

procedures and technology.  

May you embark now on a new season of success and 

prosperity in every domain of undertaking….be it in 

shops, clinics, stables, racetracks or offices….and may 

you, your families and personnel …without forgetting  

your animals….enjoy all the joy and benefits of excellent 

health! 

  
  

The Editor 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 


